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From: Bupinder Dosanjh <pinder5949@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 10:39 AM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water theft

Farmers are vehemently opposed to diverting water to Southern California. Common sense regarding Central Valley
farmland and riparian law requires you to fulfill our needs first. Your present course will dry up our groundwater and
turn the Central Valley into a desert.

Sent from my iPhone





